
DUDDINGTON WITH FINESHADE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

UPDATE 
 

NORTH NORTHANTS COUNCIL HAS NOW COMPLETED ITS CONSULTATION PERIOD FOR THE 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WHERE EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDERS WERE INVITED TO COMMENT ON 

ITS PROPOSALS.   

THE NEXT STAGE WILL BE AN EXAMINATION OF THE PLAN AND THE PARISH WHICH WILL BE 

CARRIED OUT BY AN EXTERNAL EXAMINER APPOINTED BY NORTH NORTHANTS COUNCIL AND 

THE PROCESS WILL TAKE APPROXIMATELY 4-6WEEKS. THIS IS DUE TO TAKE PLACE W/C 27TH 

NOVEMBER. 

FOLLOWING THE COMPLETION OF THE REPORT, ANY FURTHER ACTIONS IDENTIFIED BY THE 

EXAMINER WILL BE ADDRESSED AND ONCE FINALISED AND ACCEPTED, A REFERENDUM WILL 

BE HELD IN THE PARISH FOR RESIDENTS TO VOTE TO EITHER ACCEPT OR REJECT THE PLAN. 

THE PLAN TOGETHER WITH ALL SUPPORTING DOCUMENTATION IS AVAILALBLE ON THE PARISH 

COUNCIL WEBSITE AND IF HARD COPIES ARE REQUIRED PLEASE CONTACT: 

SHENAGH@TOP-LODGE.CO.UK 


